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Mr. William M. White, Chief
Division of River Basin Studies
Bureau of Sport Fisheries & Wildlife
U. S. Department of the Interior
Washington, D. C. 20240

Dear Mr. White:

In accordance with the understandings which were reflected in
Secretary Udall's letter of March 20, 1964, to ciairman Seaborg,
I am forwarding two sets of Volumes I, II, and III of the Final
Safety Analysis Report filed by the Arkansas Power & Light
Company for its Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit I nuclear power
reactor. The reactor is under construction in Pope County,

Arkansas.

We would appreciate reviewing a report from the Fish & Wildlife
Service concerning those features of the proposed reactor oper- )

'

ations which might have radiological effects on fish and wild-
life.

Sincerely, |

!

Original Signed by
K. R. Goller .e4

/

Richard C. DeYoung, Assistant Director
for Pressurized Water Reactors

Divisien of Reactor Licensing

Enclosure:
Appl. Amend. No. 20 (not Amand. No. 19)

dated 4/23/71 w/FSAR Vols. I, II, III
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